
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

It’s so good to see you, I hope everyone had a wonderful summer. Well it’s time for school again 

and we are going to have to continue the same challenges as last year. 

 I have attached a copy of the COVID Tracking form to allow you an opportunity to review. These 

are the major symptoms you should be aware of. Your child should remain at home if having any of 

these symptoms. There are instructions on the bottom of the form that can instruct you to what 

needs to be done before the student return to school. 

If you have any questions please feel free to call me. 

 

 

Thank You, 

Pamela Dorn RN, BSN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Pine Bluff School District  

Healthcare COVID-19 Tracking Record 

 
                                                

 Parent information form 

 

Car Riders - temperatures will be taken in the car and parents report if 

students have any of the symptoms below. The temperature can be 

rechecked after the parent goes back around in the line for a recheck. 

 Bus riders - temperatures will be checked and students will be asked if they 

have any of the symptoms below before entering the building. If a student has 

a temperature or any of the symptoms below they will have to be sent home. 

+++ The social worker will assist the health services with parent contacts.  

 

Sent home instructions: 

    (If the students have any of these symptoms please keep them at home, 

notify the school nurse and follow the instructions below) 

 

Send home for the following symptoms: 

1. Fever/Chills/Body Aches          5.  Loss of Taste or Smell 

2. Nausea / Vomiting/Diarrhea      6.  Stomach Pain 

3. Cough / Sore Throat   7.  Runny Nose / Sneezing 

4. Headache                       

     

**** Student may return to school: Date ______________ 
 

1. Parents should notify the physician the same day the student is sent 

home with Covid-19 symptoms.   

2. After 48 hours (2 days) and the student has none of the above 

symptoms, the student may return to school. 

3. If a student continues to have the above symptoms after 48 hours, see a 

physician. The school must receive a copy of the doctor's visit and/or 

results when returning to school.  

             (STUDENTS MAY NOT RETURN TO SCHOOL WITHOUT THIS.)  
 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter, if you have any questions     

please don’t hesitate to contact the school nurse.                                                                                                                                        


